
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

NOTICE OF MOBILE CHECK-IN PROCESS 
 
 
Spine Consultants has updated their electronic health records system to 

include Follow My Health Mobile Patient Check-In.  This new process will 

save patients’ time completing paperwork and eliminate long waits. With 

our new mobile experience, patients will receive a text message 48 hours 

prior to their scheduled appointment that will allow 

them to complete all necessary assessments and 

consents online.  With a touch of a button, signed 

and completed documents are automatically 

uploaded into our system.  On arrival, patients will 

simply check-in at the front desk and show their I.D.  We look forward to making 

this a more efficient process for everyone! 

 

If a patient is not tech savvy, no worries.  Please have them arrive 30 minutes prior to their appointment 

time, and our team will have a tablet on hand to assist with the check-in process.   

 

To help ensure that all patients receive a mobile check-in link, we ask 

that cell phone numbers be provided upon registration.  Spine 

Consultants will continue to communicate with attorneys, case 

managers, and adjustors directly.   

 

Spine Consultants strives to provide exemplary customer service to 

patients and clients.  If there are any questions or concerns regarding 

our new mobile experience, feel free to contact our office or email us at 

wc@spineconsultants.org.  

 

We appreciate your business and continued support.  
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